
Addendum to ED40d - To address a broken link in the document      

Representations received on Submission version of Local 
Plan at Regulation 19 and EBC responses - Development 
Management Policies 

The Southern Water report ‘New Connection Charging Arrangements 2018-19’ 
referenced in comments on Policy DM9 by Persimmon Homes South Coast is no 
longer available online. It has been replaced by: 

https://www.southernwater.co.uk/media/2282/ds-charging-arrangements-19-20.pdf  
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